

Summerbridge Primary School

26th September 2025







Never In Doubt Ned! Huge congratulations to Ned who won Young Shepherd at Nidderdale Show last weekend. Well done Ned!



Parent Governor Vacancy A couple of weeks ago I notified you that we had a vacancy on the governing body for a parent governor. We have had one parent put themselves forward to take on this challenging, yet rewarding role and as such, they will become the new parent governor and will be formally appointed at our next Full Governors Body meeting on Tuesday 21st October.

25 Sep -Individual

1 Oct - New Starters Parents Evening

24 Oct -Break up

3 Nov - Back to school

PTFA AGM Thank you to those parents who attended the AGM this week. It was

nice to see some new faces! Here's to a successful year!

Radio Appearance Tune into Your Harrogate Radio in the

Chair - Steven Lofthouse Secretary - Britney Rachin Treasurer - Sarah Hardcastle



helped save the day at the show

last Sunday!

week beginning 6th October to hear our children talking about school. They will be broadcast at 7:40am and again at 8:40am.

Class Dojo Some parents have asked whether it's necessary to pay for the premium version of Class Dojo. Please rest assured, you do not need to pay for this. The free version gives you everything you need to

stay connected with school and up to date on your child's learning and behaviour. The premium service offers some optional extras (like personalised behaviour charts and rewards for use at home), but these are designed for family use only. It is completely up to you whether you

choose to use them; it's not something the school requires. Everything you

need to keep in touch with us and support your child's progress is available free of charge. Can I also remind parents not to screenshot or download images of children from any correspondence you get from school via Class Dojo? Thank you.

Darley v Summerbridge Football

Match The long awaited return fixture will be after school on Tuesday 14th October at Max Pullen Playing Fields from 4pm. Further information will follow next week but it will involve children from year 4,5 and 6.

Reception Parents Evening We warmly invite parents of our Reception children into school next Wednesday evening. This an





Head to Brimham Rocks

and make your own broom

Wednesday 29 and Thursday 30 October Book onto a time slot from 10am-3.15pm

4DW, and learn how to make a traditional broom. Brooms are just £7.50 each and reuse the birch felled by the rangers during



nationaltrust.org.uk/brimhamrocks

opportunity for you to chat to their class teacher and find out how well they have settled in and what they have been up to so far.



And finally...Please can parents of children in Year 5 and 6 log on to Parent Pay and give their consent and pay their deposits for next summer's residential? Thank you.